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May 1, 2013 
 
TO:    President Hines 
 
FROM: Jeanette Mitchell 
 
RE:  Recommendation for renewal, Milwaukee Academy of Science 
 
 
At its April 3 meeting, the Charter School Review Committee passed the following 
motion unanimously: 
 
The CSRC recommends that MAS be renewed for a five-year term from 2013-2018. 
 This recommendation recognizes the Committee's annual review and approval process 
of the school's academic performance as set forth in its Programmatic Profile and 
Education Performance report, as well as the school's financial and operational 
performance as set forth in its Management Oversight Report. 
 
I look forward to presenting this recommendation with our academic monitors to the 
Steering and Rules Committee on behalf of the CSRC.   
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